
                                                                                                       

                         

 

PRINCIPAL: PEGGY MURPHY, MA 
HEAD OF PRIMARY: TIM WILLIAMS, MA (Ed) 

HEAD OF SECONDARY: RICHARD DALTON, BA 
BOUGHTON LANE, MAIDSTONE, KENT, ME15 9QF                                                                                                                             

TEL: OFFICE 01622 743925 
EMAIL: office@five-acre.kent.sch.uk 
WEBSITE: www.fiveacrewood.co.uk 

 12th November 2018 

Christmas events 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

I am writing to remind you of some Christmas events that will be taking place next month. 

 

Christmas Fair – Wednesday 5th December 2018 

 

Our Christmas Fair will be held in the Main School Hall (Loose site) on Wednesday 5th December 2018 

between 10am and 11.30am. Parents/carers and families are invited to attend and there will be an 

opportunity for you to buy items made by pupils which will be displayed and sold on stalls.  

 

Nativity performance (primary classes only) – Tuesday 11th and Wednesday 12th December 2018 

 

The primary nativity performance will be on Tuesday 11th and Wednesday 12th December 2018. 

Parents/carers of primary pupils have been invited to attend – an information letter has been sent. 

 

Christmas dinner and Christmas clothes day – Thursday 13th December 2018 

 

On Thursday 13th December 2018 a Christmas dinner will be served to those pupils who have booked a 

school lunch for that day. An information flyer will be sent out soon so that you can book a school 

dinner for your child.  

 

As part of the Christmas celebration on this day, we will be raising money for the Friends of Five Acre 

Wood School’s “Create a ripple…MAKE A SPLASH!” campaign by wearing Christmas clothes to school 

and making a donation. Please send in any donations on the day in an envelope marked ‘Christmas 

clothes day’. 

 

Class Christmas parties – Tuesday 18th December 2018 

 

Pupils will have a Christmas party in their class on Tuesday 18th December. These will be organised by 

each class team. These parties are just for pupils and staff. 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you at some of our festive events! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Peggy Murphy 

Principal 
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